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August 18, 2015

Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket DMJ~4-Z84, Renewal of CEPS Registration for Town Square Energy, LLC

Dear Director:

Town Square Energy recently submitted a CEPS renewal application, addressed to your
attention at the New Hampshire PUC. After receiving the application, PUC Staff quickly
informed us that the $250 filing fee was absent from our submission. This filing fee has since
been processed on our side and is en route to New Hampshire. It should arrive before the hard
copy of this filing does.

Even though the renewal application’s body was provided earlier, the initial absence of the
filing fee means that the PUC was not in possession of the complete application a full 60 days
before our current license term expires in October 2015. As such, we hereby request a waiver
of New Hampshire Code of Administrative Rules, PART Puc 2003.02(a). We apologize that the
filing fee was not included in the renewal application and ask that the PUC consider our
renewal request as soon as the complete application has been received.

Thank you for your prompt and thorough review of our renewal application. If there is anything
further that you require at this time, please don’t hesitate to contact me directly at
bbryce@townsquareenergy.com or 1-877-430-0093 ext 702.

Sincerely,

Bill Bryce
Vice President, Operations & Business Development
Town Square Energy, LLC


